
Yuraygir United Football Club 

2020 Season 

Yuraygir United FC welcomes you to the 2020 season!  

It’s that time of year again, and our little club is keen to get the 

season started and ready for all to enjoy. As online registrations 

are the only way to go, we encourage all players to jump online and register to play by 

Saturday 14th March so we can organise teams, uniforms, coaches and training sessions.  

If you have a club shirt from last season at home, please let your coach from last season 

know when you can return it   

Active Kids Voucher and Player Registration  

Step One:  

Once again, the $100 Service NSW Active Kids Voucher will be available to greatly subsidise 

the cost of registration. Claiming your voucher is easy, just jump on www.service.nsw.gov.au 

register for an account (if you haven’t already done so), and follow the prompts to the 

active kids voucher. You can then claim the voucher when registering to play. 

Step Two: 

Head to www.playfootball.com and follow the prompts: 

 New Players:  Select “New to Football”, Select “Age Group”, Select “Start my 

Registration”, then follow the prompts. 

 Existing players from last year will have an account already. Select “Re-Registering to 

Play this Season”, type “Yuraygir United Football Club” into the search bar, then 

select “Get Started”.  

For assistance please call the Play Football registration helpline on 02 8880 7983 or Jake 

Trevillian (registrar) 0408544545.  

Once teams are finalised, your coach or team manager will contact you to organise training 

days and uniforms.   

Fee Payment 

Fee payment can be made by claiming the Active Kids Voucher (for those eligible) when 

registering to play and then completing an online payment or direct deposit into YUFC 

account for any additional sum. Or, if not claiming a voucher, payment can be made when 

registering or by direct deposit into the following account: 

Yuraygir United Football Club, BSB: 533000, ACCOUNT: 154483 (use players name as 

reference please) 

Please note, NCF policy- fees must be paid in full by 2nd April to be able to take the field. 

http://www.service.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.playfootball.com/


Fees 

Our small club relies heavily on sponsorship and donations from our community to help with 

the significant cost of running the club including ground hire fees, referee fees, insurances, 

ground and equipment maintenance, and uniforms. We are proud to still have the lowest 

fees in the comp by far!  

6-7yrs: $111.00 

8-11yrs: $121.00 

12-14: $138.00 

15’s: $188.00 

Under 18 playing in Seniors: $188.00 

Seniors over 18ys: $351.00 

Uniforms 

All NEW players receive 1 x white shorts and 1 x red socks on confirmation and payment of 

registration. Replacement shorts cost $25 and socks cost $15.  

 

Volunteers  

If you would like to help support YUFC, we can ALWAYS use a hand with jobs like ground 

maintenance, line marking, canteen duty or cake donations, fundraising, organising 

uniforms, coaching or managing a team just to name a few. Even a one off donation of your 

time is greatly appreciated as many hands make light work. If you would like to help out in 

any way, just email yufootballclub@gmail.com or call Emma on 0457171328.  

Sponsors 

A huge shout out to our sponsors, Wooli Hotel Motel, Minnie Water General Store, Clarence 

Holiday Coast Real Estate, Ozcom Drilling, Hip Pocket Workwear and Kyles Coffee. Without 

the generous support of these sponsors, our club would not be as great as it is! Please 

support these local businesses whenever you can  

2020 Committee  

Many thanks to our outgoing President, Clyde Smith, for his work over the last two years. 

Welcome to our new President, Kyle Summers who was voted in at the AGM. Ongoing 

committee members are as follows: Shane Pitt (Vice President), Angela Skennar (Secretary) 

and Emma Skennar (Treasurer). 

 

Have a fantastic 2020 football season! GRRRRR. 

YUFC Committee 

mailto:yufootballclub@gmail.com


 

 


